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TO The Honorable President and
Members of the City Council
c/o Natawna Austin
Room 400 City Hall

October 11,2016

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 16-0733 Repeal of Ordinance 77-501 — Loch Raven Boulevard and
Argonne Drive Planned Unit Development for the purpose of repealing Ordinance 77-501, as amended by
Ordinances 91-676 and 99-383, which designated certain properties as a Business Planned Unite Development
known as Loch Raven Boulevard and Argonne Drive; and providing for a special effective date.

The Planned Unit Development (PUD) for Loch Raven Boulevard and Argonne Drive consists of
approximately 10.82 acres. As proposed, City Council Bill 16-0733, would repeal the existing PUD plan to
facilitate redevelopment of this property.

DOT has no objection to this bill and will work with the developer to address any needed transportation
improvements required as part of the redevelopment.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment.

Respectfully,

Frank J. alurphy :

Acting Director

FIM/PAF

Cc:  Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Legislative Liaison



